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KINGSTON HERITAGE COMMISSION 
August 24, 2017 

 

Posting was at the Town Hall and on the Website. 

 

Ernie Landry, Vice-Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:07 

PM at the Library in the Morse Room. 

 

Members/Guests in Attendance: Ernie Landry; Gail Ramsey;  

Bob Bean; Holly Ouellette; Jane Christie, Alternate & Charlotte 

Boutin.  (Jane will be voting tonight) 

 

Excused absents: Gail Ramsey and Deb Powers. 

 

Previous Minutes: July 27, 2017 minutes were excepted - motion 

made by Holly Ouellette and seconded by Ernie Landry. 

 

Charlotte Boutin said that the cease and deceased has been lifted as 

of last Tuesday for 187 Main St.  Construction will start again. 

 

Envision II: Ernie said that they met and are working on it.   

 

Signs: Deb has put in $$ for the signs for the Town. 

 

CIP: The next meeting will be on September 21
st 

and we are in 

hopes that a lot will be able to attend. 

 

Brochure: Jennifer was absentee so no further news. 

 

325
th

 Celebration: They met the third Wednesday in 

August….August 16
th

 and the next meeting will be on September 

16
th

 the third Saturday at Town Hall 9 AM. 

Nichols Building: Ernie said that the roof will hopefully be done 

by the end of September.  The stone work/masonry Rich St. Hilaire 
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says we will hold off for now.  Bob Bean will check on the scope 

of the work to be done. 

 

Bandstand: Ernie had the bandstand open several times during 

Kingston Days. Most of the major stuff is finished. August 15
th

 
 

Bob Pothier sent the report in.  Stewardship 5 year plan, the   

Selectmen are still looking at it.  We will send the plan to LCHIP 

and to the registry of deeds for recording.  The light is still coming.  

Benches are at the highway garage from the Lions Club, just 

waiting for the plaques.  Tenative date for the ceremony is April 

14, 2018. 

 

Documentation: Bob Bean said that the Grace Daley book is 

done.  One finished copy is in the Library; one is in the Museum. 

Next Walt and Bob will do the Town video tour.  Maybe later put 

on the web site. Evie Nathan – Conservation Commission has done 

parts of the HD1.  Next they will work on the seminary building. 

 

Master Plan: Ernie said the next meeting will be on September 

21
st
 and wants everyone to come to input what needs to be done as 

importance or preservation for the Town.   Ernie also met with the 

Trustees of the Trust Funds and the Friends of the Library. 

 

T-Shirt: Charlotte was working on the T-Shirt design.  She 

thought that maybe we could have the Bandstand in the center with 

Josiah Bartlett; Sanborn Seminary; Nichols Library and Church on 

the Plains in four corners.  Ernie had shown us a T-Shirt with small 

designs such as Boating; Hiking…things to do in Kingston.  We 

made no decision on it. 

 

Board of Selectmen: Nothing as George was not at our meeting. 
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Next meeting September 28
th

, 2017 at the Library, Gail will take 

minutes.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Bob and seconded by Jane at 8:15 PM. 

 

This month’s minutes were taken by Holly Ouellette. 

 

 

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

 


